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Dear Friends of Malta, 
Thank you for your support for this outreach to the homeless 
and poor of Southeastern CT.  We are so blessed that you 
have been a part of what we are doing and we hope you are 
having a great 2018 so far.  

Students Who Care 
This winter 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade 
students from CB Jennings School 
in New London learned how to 
knit hats in their after-school 
enrichment club, led by Arlene 
Morrison. Each student made one 
hat to keep and one to donate to  
the homeless through the Malta 
Street Ministry. In addition, some 
students also had time to make 
fleece scarves to donate. In all, 
over 30 hats and scarves were provided and students learned 
the value in giving back to their community. Malta board 
members, and those who received the gifts, would like to thank 
these students for their hard work. Everyone who received one 
of the donations was truly touched by this loving act. 
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Current Needs 

•  New socks and underwear for 
men and women, all sizes 
(gently used socks accepted) 

•  Razors, deodorant, 
toothbrushes, toothpaste, 
and shaving cream 

•  Hoodies and coats 

•  Light blankets 

• Clothing, sneakers and work 
boots 

Facebook Five 
Friend Challenge 

Help us spread the word that 
we are in urgent need of funds 
by simply sharing a Facebook 
post. Check for the link on our 
Facebook Page and keep the 

challenge circulating.

A MALTA MINUTE 
Then he said to His disciples, “The harvest is plentiful, but the workers are few. Ask the Lord 

of the harvest, therefore, to send out workers into his harvest field.” Matthew 9:37-38 NIV 
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 Mark  Your Calendars Thank You Terri 

Terri Ely has been a faithful Malta Street Ministry Coordinator for 
many years. She has been behind the scenes to make sure all the 
food is prepared correctly; all our bins are stocked; and all of our 
volunteers are trained in order to better help those in need. At the end 
of February, Terri stepped down after many years of faithful service. 
We appreciate all she has done for Malta and for her willingness to 
serve others. 

New Coordinators 
Recently, Malta has appointed new Street Ministry Coordinators, 
Robin and Gil Depot, and a new Outreach Coordinator, Lori 
McClain. They are all excited to take on their new rolls and we look 
forward to seeing all that God accomplishes through them.

Bowl-A-Rama Benefit for Malta 

Join us for a Sunday afternoon of fun, fellowship and 
fundraising. Tickets are limited and available for advance 
purchase only.  

Tickets may be purchased through Bennedito‘s Sandwich Shop 
233 Poquonnock Rd Groton, Press On Sandwich Crafters 391 
Norwich Westerly Rd North Stonington, or directly from Malta’s 
Outreach Coordinator at 860-271-9892.
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AmazonSmile 
Support us every time 

you shop through 
Amazon by selecting 

Malta Inc. as your 
charity of choice at 

AmazonSmile. 

To Our Volunteers  
Malta continues to send our 

volunteer teams out to 
designated meeting places 

several times a week to 
Groton, New London and 
Norwich.  The men and 

women we meet are truly 
thankful for the generosity 

of so many people who 
give their time and 

resources to help them 
have a better life. 

If your organization is 
interested in volunteer 

opportunities or in having 
a Malta Representative 

come speak to your group, 
please contact Outreach 

Coordinator, Lori McClain, 
at 860-271-9892 
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